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December 1, 2023 - March 31, 2024 
 

Dear Sisters in the League: 
 

Re: The 2024 Patricia Beattie Annual Memorial Mentoring Award 

 

Nominations are now being received for the 2024 Patricia Beattie Annual Memorial 

Mentoring Award. The Award recognizes members who encourage the growth of individual 

members by sharing their experiences and knowledge through their active mentoring of other 

members. As a mentor, they exemplify the Objects of the League and the Core Values of the 

League (Faith, Service and Social Justice).  
 

This is an excellent opportunity to recognize our fellow Sisters in the League. We encourage any 

member or parish council to nominate a member from within their council or another council for 

the categories below. 
 

Category A: Parish Level: All members at the parish council who meet the Patricia Beattie 

Annual Memorial Mentoring Award criteria are eligible for the Parish Level of the Award. 
 

Category B: Auxiliary Level: Members who served at the regional, diocesan, provincial or 

national levels of the League who meet the Patricia Beattie Annual Memorial Mentoring Award 

criteria are eligible for the Auxiliary Level of the Award.  

Note: Members of the current Toronto Diocesan Council Executive, Regional Chairs, Newsletter 

Editor, Convention Committee, Life Members, Past President/Historian or Patricia Beattie 

Annual Memorial Mentoring Award Committee are not eligible to be nominated or to nominate 

others. They are still able to provide suggestions on members eligible for the award. 

 

See attached Patricia Beattie Annual Memorial Mentoring Award Guidelines and Criteria, 

nomination form and visit the cwltoronto.ca/forms for more details. Recipients for both levels 

will be awarded at the 103rd Toronto Diocesan Council Annual Convention April 29 - 30, 2024. 

Completed nomination forms are to be returned to Hilarion Mitchell, Past President/Historian 

mitchellsmith@rogers.com  by Saturday March 30, 2024.  

 

Here I am Lord send me, 

 

 

Hilarion Mitchell, Past President/Historian  

Toronto Diocesan Council, The Catholic Women's League of Canada 

Encl: Nomination Criteria and Guidelines    

          Nomination Form 
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